
100 Mile House Outdoor Rink Society 
PO Box 966 

100 Mile House, BC 

V0K 2E0 

Ph   (250)395-0873 

Email   100milerink@gmail.com 
 
May 6, 2024 

 

To the District of 100 Mile House, the Cariboo Regional District, and the South Cariboo Joint Committee 

 

Re: Commitment to support in building the permanent Outdoor Rink 

 

Hello,  

 

This letter is to confirm that the Society is committed to helping the groups listed above in the building of the Outdoor 

Rink.  We will assist in: 

-applying for grants 

-groundwork ie. Arranging for the donation of all or a portion of Excavator work and ground material  

-Fundraising 

-Donation of funds toward the project, that are currently held in the Society’s account, which amounts to $16000 

 

Thank you,  

John and Nadaya McNeil 

100 Mile House Outdoor Rink Society 

 

 

 

 

 

  


